The Head of the Department instructs to submit a report on the
progress and results of the criminal investigation on the death of a
Police Officer in Stavropol Krai

A socio-political program aired a plot about the death of a 25-year-old Moscow Police Patrol Officer
from injuries sustained during the use of violence against him in the Staroizobilnaya village,
Stavropol Krai. The circumstances of crime were not related to the performance of his official
duties. The Investigative Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia for Stavropol Krai are
condicting the criminal investigation of all the facts now.

Relatives of the victim express their dissatisfaction with the qualification of the actions of the
accused, as well as the measure of restraint imposed on him.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed Mr. Ivanov I.N., Head of the
Investigative Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia for Stavropol Krai, to submit a
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progress report and the results of the criminal investigation.

02 December 2022
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